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. THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 14, 1976 
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MEMORANDUM FOR: ROLAND ELLIOTT 

FROM: JAMES E. CONNOR~ r: 

The attached memorandum was returned in the President's 
outbox. The call was never completed. 

Please prepare an appropriate letter from the President to 
Ambassador and Mrs. Lodge and return to this office for 
signature. 

Thanks. 
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TO: 

DATE: 

FROM: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

TELEPHONE CALL 

AMBASSADOR HENRY CABOT LODGE 
(617) 922-0404 

JULY 1, 1976 

. 
TERRY O'DONN~ 

To wish him a happy anniversary on the 
occasion of his 50th Wedding Anniversary. 

Henry Cabot Lodge and Emily Sears were 
married fifty years ago on July 1, 1926 • 
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